
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

7th May 2025 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 

Sponsored Fitness Challenge 
 
As part of James Dixon’s Health Week, all children will be taking part in a Sponsored 5 minute Fitness 
Challenge. The children will be set the challenge of completing 5 different exercises for 1 minute each. 
This will take place on Tuesday 20th May during school time. Your child will be bringing home a 
sponsorship form today to collect their sponsorship money, please complete the form and return to 
school with any sponsorship money. All funds raised from this year's challenge will be going towards the 
hire of Giant Inflatable Obstacle Course for the children during Health Week.  
 

 

Whilst we welcome any money raised, our priority is for children to have fun so please do not feel 
pressured to donate if you are not in a position to do so. Your child will still get to take part. 

Kind Regards 

Miss Huxley 

PE Lead 
 


